
 

I trust all are well

 

Just avery quick update.

As usual, life in the Hatton household

is and has been vey busy.

 

Our annual cricket match

Killerton OB v Broadclyst CC

Sunday 29th June 2025 

Killerton cricket ground 

First ball - 2:00pm

Do let John or John know if you are available to play.

John Morgan: johndmorgan55@gmail.com

 John Davies: jbrittend@gmail.com 

Roger Dickson is probably the happiest man in the UK this year. Apart from his numerous golfing tours and

successes, as a long suffering but staunch supporter of Crystal Palace, his faith has finally been rewarded

with the 1 O victory at Wembley last month.

Many people are unaware that his association with club goes back many years, Apart from his undying

support for the club, he has been a commentator providing audio commentary for blind or visually impaired

supporters at Selhurst Park for over 40 years

I look forward to seeing all who are able to get along to Exeter in  a few weeks time.

mailto:johndmorgan55@gmail.com


killerton-memories.co.uk

 

steve@killerton-memories.co.uk

http://www.killerton-memories.co.uk/

